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December 1, 2010
To Whom It May Concern

Architectural Design West has had the pleasure of working with Wayne Anderson and
Shane Wilde from Darrell W Anderson Construction, Inc. (DWA) on two new elementary
schools for Cache County School District. The schools are located in Nibley, Utah and
Smithfield, Utah.

Their involvement as Construction Managers / General Contractors has been a great help in
the process of designing and building these projects. They have provided valuable input in
cost control, quality, and schedule throughout the project. They have provided great
leadership within their own company as well as for the subcontractors working under them.

DWA was able to handle the tough issues that can come up during construction. Their
management of quality control was excellent. Their on staff quality control person Gary
Newbry was constantly on site working with their subs and DWA staff, monitoring the work
being done. Many times items would be tagged to be repaired or replaced prior to my
seeing it. As we walked the site Wayne, Shane, and Gary would find items to be repaired
and proceed to get them done on the spot. It was very nice to find a company willing to deal
with quality control and be conscious of the final project outcome.

One of the projects turned out to have some soil problems. DWA found a way to get the
project done on time. This gave the school district time to move in and set up all their
furniture and equipment. It also allowed the school staff to move in well ahead of start of
school.

DWA was honest in their dealings and provided a great atmosphere to be part of. It made
these projects run well as they were built at the same time. The outcome of the building is
great. Design West would be more then willing to work with them on future projects and
hope for that opportunity.
Sincerely

7
Dennis R Adderley
Architect
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